Thank you for your interest in the position for the Town of Farragut. The Town has
been pleased with the enthusiastic response and your impressive credentials.

After extensive review, we have chosen a small number of candidates with whom to
continue, and those candidates have been contacted. We appreciate your involvement in
the process, however, and wish you every success in the future.



